
Alexandra 
Primary School

Apr 3 - Cluster Athletics (selected 
students)
Apr 6 - Last Day of Term. 2:30pm 
Finish

Apr 24 - First Day Back of Term 2
Apr 25 - ANZAC Day Public Holiday
Apr 27 - School Photos (notes will 
go home next week)
Apr 27, May 4 & May 11 - Optional 
Mountain Bike Program
May 8 - Cross Country @ Eildon PS
May 29 & 30 - Grade 2 Camp

Coming Up

Thursday 30th March
Term 1 Week 10
 

Our purpose is to build a learning community that challenges and supports young 
minds to develop as independent and lifelong learners, continually striving for 

excellence. 
 
 RESPECT    CARE    INTEGRITY    ACHIEVE

Tel: 03 5772 1006                                                                                                                        Email: alexandra.ps@education.vic.gov.au
PO Box 318, Alexandra, 3714                                            Principal: Vicky Draper                             www.alexandraprimaryschool.com

Targa Classica - P2
Achievement Awards - P5 

 
 

 2023 Voluntary Financial 
Contributions

 
Family Voluntary Financial Contributions 

assist in covering all consumables 
including stationery items that students 
require throughout the 2023 school year. 

Cont. P2



The Targa Classica
This week, some grades walked to the post office to watch 

the classic cars drive by. They had so much fun seeing 
them all drive past!



Cluster Athletics Helpers!
We need Parent Helpers to help us with our Cluster Athletics Day, and we 

would love to have you on our team! We are trialling a new system of 
volunteer sign up, via this link volunteersignup.org/H3X78

 
If you are interested in helping out, please click on the link, or let the Office 

know. 

Parent's Group will be packing Easter Hampers tomorrow after school in 
the multi-purpose room. All are welcome to attend, or to pop in and say 

hello. 
 

The Parent's Group AGM will be at 3.30pm on Monday April 24 (first day 
back of Term 2). All are welcome to attend.

This is a reminder regarding 2023 Voluntary Financial Contributions.
 

Family Voluntary Financial Contributions assist in covering all consumables 
including stationery items that students require throughout the 2023 school 

year. 
 

Other voluntary contributions can also be made to assist in the development 
and maintenance of school buildings and purchase of books for our school 

library. 
 

Contributions can be made to the school at any time via Bpay (Family Bpay 
details are available from the office). 

 
We would like to thank those families who have already supported the school 

by contributions to their child’s education.

We have three computer monitors that are no longer needed. They work 
perfectly well, and are free to anyone who would like them. Please contact 

the Office to collect.  

http://volunteersignup.org/H3X78
https://volunteersignup.org/H3X78
http://volunteersignup.org/H3X78


Foundation

Jedd Kelly: For always showing the school values. Jedd is a positive 
student who is always ready to learn, he is willing to give anything a go 
even if it is a little tricky. Jedd is kind and supportive towards his peers and 
will help out when they need. Jedd I love seeing your beautiful smile every 
morning. Keep up the super learning!

1/2A

Evie Hutt: For the fantastic effort she has been putting into her writing this 
week. Evie I love how hard you try every lesson to always improve your 
writing and challenge yourself to write more than last time. You have 
shown that you are building a strong understanding of our writing 
process which will only continue to help strengthen your skills. I can't wait 
to read your next story! Keep up the great work!

1/2B
Diane Footit: For working really hard in all subjects this week. Diane, I have 
been so proud of how hard you have been trying. You have been 
demonstrating the school values of Achieve and Integrity and doing your 
very best. Well done Diane, you are AWESOME!

3/4A
Hailey Coghill: For always approaching her learning with the best attitude
and care. Hailey I am so proud of the way you complete your classwork.
Your writing is an absolute joy to read, you add detail and flair when you
present work and you use a range of tools to help solve complicated
maths problems. It is such a joy to be your teacher!

3/4B
Amelia Roche: For your wonderful imagination, it is always a joy to see 
where your stories will take me. Amelia, never stop your creative writing 
and keep using your adjectives, nouns and verbs, as they highlight your 
creative writing and keep the reader engaged. I'm looking forward to 
reading more of your stories, keep up the wonderful effort!

5/6A

Flynn Price: For continuing to develop his amazing story writing skills. 
Flynn's writing just keeps getting better and better! He is able to elaborate 
on his ideas, and regularly revises his writing to make it more engaging 
for the reader. He thinks of different ways to explore his thoughts, and uses 
exciting and interesting vocabulary. We all enjoy listening to your writing, 
Flynn! Keep up the awesome work!

5/6B
Riley Cole: Well done on a positive first term at Alexandra Primary School. 
It has been wonderful to see you developing new friendships and we 
enjoy seeing your leadership skills, especially when you are working with 
younger students. We have noticed you demonstrating all of our values-- 
Care, Integrity, Respect and Achieve.

Japanese

Jozsef Towers: On Monday Jozsef was demonstrating how to play with a 
Japanese paper ball in front of class. He followed the teacher's 
instructions perfectly and gently supported with others. Jozsef was also 
invited to another class to give his great support. Thank you Jozsef for 
your kind help to all Grade 1 & 2 students and Junko sensei.

Art
Zoe Gibb: Zoe is an enthusiastic participant in the art program. She has 
shown herself to have brilliant leadership qualities and can be relied on to 
complete tasks independently. She is a pleasure to teach!

Achievement Awards



Click this link for details and to book

https://www.scriibi.com/parent-information-session/

